Washburn, W.0. April 2, 1881

Washburn to JJH (General Correspondence):

"I hope there is no truth in the report that you
contemplate building a Tine from St. Cloud to a
connection with the Duluth road and so on to the Lake.
Such action...will cause a damage to our two Cities
that cannot be measured...."




